
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION

Regular Meeting of the Ad-Hoc Citizens
Public Safety Advisory Committee

September 5, 2012

TO: Chairperson Joanne Schivley
Vice Chair Robert Schussel
Committee Member Kathy Beistel
Committee Member Sidney Dejesus
Committee Member Pat Dunn
Committee Member Karol Heppe
Committee Member Kevin Kelley
Committee Member William Tweedy
Committee Member Burky Worel

Notice is hereby given that the regularly scheduled meeting of the Ad-Hoc Citizens
Public Safety Advisory Committee for Wednesday, September 5, 2012 at 6:30 p.m.
is cancelled. The next meeting of the Commission will be held on Wednesday,
September 19,2012 at 6:30 p.m.

Further information may be obtained from the City Clerk's Office, 555 Santa Clara
Street - 3rd Floor, Vallejo, California, (707) 648-4527.

Joanne Schivley
Chairperson

Dawn G. Abrahamson
City Clerk

I hereby certify that I caused a true copy of the above notice to be delivered to each of the Committee Members of
the Ad-Hoc Citizens Public Safety Advisory Committee at least 24 hours before the time set for the meeting .

..

~~~
City Clerk
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